
9 December 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Unfortunately, there are a lot of seasonal coughs, colds and 

tummy bugs about at the moment (in addition to the concerns 

about Strep A and Scarlet Fever which I emailed information 

about earlier this week). 

Please can I ask for your support in keeping your child at home if 

they are unwell in order to prevent germs / bugs being passed on. 

Many thanks for your support and understanding. 

Kind regards, 

 

Diane Taylor 

Principal 

The Milestone School 


